
   

 

18 September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As part of our Personal Safety curriculum, students have taken part in an awareness session on child 
sexual exploitation (CSE). This has been delivered by Leicestershire Police and has included information 
on the following areas: 
 

• To understand what child sexual exploitation is 
• To understand what grooming is and the different stages  
• To recognise and understand the different models of child sexual exploitation 
• To recognise the key warning signs associated with child sexual exploitation 
• To know where to go for more information and support as well as to report child sexual 

exploitation 
 
Below are some resources that might be useful for you as parents: 

• Leicestershire Police 

• Crime stoppers  

• Child Exploitation and Online Protection (CEOP) 

• Thinkuknow 

• The Children’s Society  

• Barnardo’s  

• Live Safe 
 
Attached to this letter there is also a parent information sheet provided by Leicestershire Police. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Miss A Mauger  
Assistant Headteacher & SENDCo 
 

 

https://www.leics.police.uk/advice/advice-and-information/caa/child-abuse/child-sexual-exploitation/
https://crimestoppers-uk.org/fearless/professionals/crime-types-explained/child-sexual-exploitation-cse
https://www.ceop.police.uk/Safety-Centre/
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/
https://www.childrenssociety.org.uk/what-we-do/our-work/preventing-child-sexual-exploitation
https://www.barnardos.org.uk/get-support/support-for-parents-and-carers/child-abuse-and-harm/child-sexual-abuse-and-exploitation
https://livesafe.org.uk/

